
From: White, Harriet <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: In support of the ATMOS project 
 

Dear Council members, 
 
As a long-standing member of our Totnes community, I fully and whole-heartedly support the 
ATMOS project. It is an incredible opportunity for our town to do something bold, courageous 
and constructive. The whole world will see what can be done with community endeavour. 
This is our chance to be a flagship; a beacon for a bright future. To do anything less is to 
frustrate the future of our children and grandchildren. Now is the time to lead boldly and 
wisely. 
 
With high hopes, 
 
Harriet  
 
 


